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Wilentz Health Law Group Co-Chairs Michael Schaff Grace Mack will present at the New Jersey Institute for 
Continuing Legal Education’s “Effectively Representing Physicians: Everything you need to know to confidently
& successfully represent New Jersey physicians in 2019” seminar, presented in cooperation with the New 
Jersey State Bar Association Health Law Section.

The seminar will feature a panel of leading health care attorneys providing insight into recent legal 
developments impacting doctors and health care networks, telemedicine in New Jersey, health care regulatory 
oversight agencies and their current objectives, challenges and solutions surrounding physician-hospital 
transactions, private equity investments in healthcare, and restrictive covenants. Mr. Schaff will present on 
Unwinding Hospital Physician Affiliations. Ms. Mack will serve as the Moderator and present an Update on 
Telemedicine Law in New Jersey.

This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education of the Supreme Court of New 
Jersey for 4.0 hours of total CLE credit.
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